
 

 

Ing. Ján Brecko, 

 Director of Akadémia Merkur n.o.                                

Congratulation 

 On behalf of the  

Academy of Vocational Education Merkur 

n.o., 

On occasion of the 75th anniversary of Kyiv 

National University of Trade and Economics,  

We wish your  pedagogues during their hard 

and beneficial work a lot of strenght and 

determination, many clever and skilled 

students, who will make a good name of the 

university at home and abroad and many 

academic achievements.  

 

 


